
Town of Collins Planning Board Meeting 

April 20, 2021 

 

Call meeting to order: 

 Chairman Brian Martin called meeting to order at 7:07 PM with attendance taken. 

 

Attendance: 

 Present:  Tom Siegle, Richard Agle, Tom Raymond and Ch Brian Martin 

 Not Present:  John Bentley 

 Guests:  Jackie McLean, Collins Councilman, Brenda & Fred Overhoff and Diane & David Gamel 

 

Omni Navitas Solar Projects: 

• Ch B Martin reported that after the site visit to the proposed solar project site, Peter McAuliffe from 

Omni Navitas has not sent anything to either the Planning Board or the Town Board.  Ch B Martin 

also reported that Peter is now in charge of the project instead of Cory.  It was brought up at the PB 

meeting that the proposed solar site location is located in the aquafer for Collins/Collins Center and 

there are concerns with the poles that are driven into the ground to support the solar panels would 

possibly leach into the aquafer.  David Gamel asked if the Town has a map of the watersheds and 

aquafers, to possibly contact a well driller to obtain a water map. 

 

Next Meeting: 

 Next meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 18, 2021 at 7:00 PM.          

Adjournment: 

 Motion was made to adjourn the meeting at 7:52 PM. 

 Motion:  Tom Siegle 

 2nd:   Ch Brian Martin 

 Vote:  Passed - Tom Siegle – aye; Richard Agle – aye; Tom Raymond – aye and Ch Brian Martin – aye 

  

Respectfully submitted, 

 Deb Martin 

 


